MINUTES OF THE
SERVICE, UTILITIES AND PUBLIC LANDS COMMITTEE MEETING
NOVEMBER 16, 2021
6:45 P.M.

Committee members present: Chairman Charlie Malta, David Phares, Theresa Bisbee
Also present: Mayor Rich Regovich, Monica Koudela, Natalie Antosh, Todd Shannon, Julie
Kless and resident Mike Bowen.

The meeting was called to order at 6:45 p.m. by Chairman Malta.

Mr. Malta introduced everyone. David Phares discussed how Heritage Homes would be a good
avenue to display pictures of our old military base, the Nike Site, located where Manry Park is
currently. The Nike Site was a missile base set up to protect the Cleveland area. Using Heritage
Homes may also produce more pictures from people around the world.

Mr. Malta shares a personal interest with this project. When he was a child he climbed on the
big radar towers located on the base.

Mike Bowen’s objective is to create a small display case where old photos and unit insignia
could be displayed and to preserve Willowick’s honorable and patriotic contributions to our
legacy.

Julie Kless offered a space in the Richard J. Bonde Activity Center. Mayor Regovich and Todd

Shannon agreed that the Service Department could create a display case. The next meeting will
take place at the Richard J. Bonde Activity Center on Monday, January 3 2022 at 6:30 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

"Charlie Malta, Chairman
Service, Utilities and Public Lands Committee
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